PlanningAlias

From: Andy Mclaren

Sent: Saturday, October 23, 2021 3:44 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: 801 Ryan Rd. Rezoning Bylaw # 3017

Dear Sirs, we strongly support this rezoning application. This property has sat undeveloped since it was originally
subdivided and zoned commercial over 40 years ago.

It is a blight on the neighbourhood. Rezoning to permit much needed rental accommodation is the most viable use for
this site.

Thank you.

Andy McLaren

Ryan Plaza Development Corp.
#211 —901 W. 3 St.

North Vancouver, BC V7P 3P9



